
May 15th, 2021 
 
Attn: Ms. Jennifer Goad 
Executive Director 
Mountain Resorts Branch 
510-175 2nd Ave. 
Kamloops B.C.  
V2C 5W1 
 
 
RE: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Goad, 
 
 
I recently heard about the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project and wanted to write in support of 
this endeavor.  It is a wonderful idea and something that would greatly benefit the Fraser Valley, 
City of Chilliwack and British Columbia in general.  I can see the creation of many jobs and the 
synergy between the indigenous population and the group behind this project.  I would very 
much like to see this come to fruition and fully support having this new destination spot created. 
 
         
 
         Sincerely, 
    
         Cindy Tsai 
         Burnaby, BC Resident 
         
 


